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Training Ourselves to become Leaders (Written by Nya - GMF) 

In early November, one of our students, Nhor 
Chhorvy, had the privilege of attending a young 
leadership training program. This was her first time 
participating in such a program. Nhor shared, 
"Meeting and learning from others was the best 
part. I am thankful to God for sending me to this 
program. I'm so glad to have heard others' 
testimonies, and I learned that all countries face 
problems and need assistance, not just my own. I 

think it's time for us to start developing our leadership skills and striving for the future, 
not just for ourselves, but for our country. To achieve this, we need God's help to reach 
our goals."  

Serving Is Caring (Written by Nya - GMF) 
At Sunday school, our mission extends beyond just 
teaching the lessons. We also aim to help the children 
maintain good hygiene and personal care. Last Sunday, 
we had a wonderful time serving the children by washing 
their hair and trimming their nails. It brings us great joy 
to serve in God's ministry and see the smiles on the 
children's faces.   

Learning New Skills (Written by Nya - GMF) 

Rev. Ki-moon Kim, a visitor from Korea, came to our dorm 
and taught us photography skills. He took numerous 
photos for our students, which we greatly appreciated. We 
are deeply grateful to have learned new techniques and 
tricks for capturing great photos.  
 



 

Time is flying now and it is already the end of November. We would like to present 
four new participants who require our assistance. They all come from different 
backgrounds, situations and religions. We are really glad that they found our program 
and they want to change their future to be better. We would like to ask you all to pray 
for their study and also for the future to be good through God direction. (Written by Youlika) 

     Srey Meas                       Sophors                         Sokkin                              Pheavy  
         (Barista)                   (English part-time)              (Barista)                         (Khmer food) 

  Thank You for Support 
As we celebrate this season of thanksgiving, 

we extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our donors, supporters, and partners for their 
invaluable contributions to the Children's Ministry in Cambodia. This month, we have 

sent a new television set to the Methodist churches, which 
the students have received 
with great excitement. We 
believe these TVs will 
greatly assist the Sunday 
school teachers in their 

lessons, while also providing the children an enjoyable 
means to praise the Lord.  

How to Support: An annual tuition for most of the universities in Phnom Penh is about $600.  
Online support:  https://advance.umcmission.org/p-393-children-and-youth-scholarships.aspx  
Children and Youth Scholarships - Advance # 3020791 
 
To donate by check: Please make your check payable to Advance GCFA and write the Advance # 
3020791 on the memo line. (Address: Advance GCFA  PO Box 9068 GPO New York, NY 10087-9068) 
 
Contact: Reasey Long (Susanna Wesley Ministries Coordinator) - reasey1155@gmail.com 

https://advance.umcmission.org/p-393-children-and-youth-scholarships.aspx


 


